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IFA Fannie Mae ​HFA Preferred FAQs Now Available

For the convenience of our lender partners, the Iowa Finance Authority has created an
FAQ document that will serve as a one-stop source for answers to common questions
regarding the recent changes to the Fannie Mae HFA Preferred product.  .

IFA HFA Preferred FAQ

Please contact your assigned single-family team member with questions, 800-432-7230.

http://www.iowafinanceauthority.gov/File/DownloadFile/9186
http://www.iowafinanceauthority.gov/File/DownloadFile/6949

